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Attorney-General
and Minister for Justice

!
Thank you for your letter dated 22 May 2012 regarding petition 1778-11 on daylight saving
and the Standard Time Act 1894.

Mr Neil Laurie
The Clerk of the Parliament
Parliament House
Cnr Alice and George Streets
BRISBANE QLD 4000

1'..)'- ~
Dear Mr~ V ""-..---.J~ \

The Premier announced in the lead up to the recent State election that if elected, a Liberal
National Party Government would not consider the state-wide imposition of daylight saving
or any model that splits the State into separate time zones. It is not proposed to reconsider
this position.

I trust this information is of assistance to the petitioners.

Yours sincerely

AR D BLEIJIE MP
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice
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